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INFORMATION NOTE 

 

Communication from the Government of Poland regarding the Chair of the 

Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice  
 

 

 

I would like to inform Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework 

Convention on Climate Change and its Kyoto Protocol that by letter dated 13 May 2015, the 

Government of Poland has informed the secretariat that, in accordance with rule 25 of the draft 

rules of procedure being applied, the Government of Poland has decided that Ms. Lidia Wojtal 

of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs replaces Mr. Tomasz Chruszczow to serve as SBSTA Chair 

for the remainder of his term in office. 

 

The secretariat would like to further inform Parties and observer States that following the 

request of His Excellency Mr. Manuel Pulgar-Vidal, President of the COP 20/CMP 10, all 

Bureau members have been informed of this replacement.   

 

The information has been updated on the election page of the UNFCCC website 

(http://unfccc.int/bodies/election_and_membership/items/6558.php), under Membership 

information.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 (Signed by Richard Kinley for) 

 

 

Christiana Figueres  

 

 

Distribution:  To Parties and observer States through their National Focal Points for climate 

change and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany. 
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